
 
 

Two Overdue Hikers 

June 19, 2017 
Humber Park 
2017-029 

Written by Editor 

Two Hikers did not return to Humber Park from a day hike and RMRU was called out to 
go search for them. As members were responding the two hikers came out at Humber 
Park and the Deputy called us to tell us we were no longer needed. It was all over in 
under 1 hour. 

RMRU Members Involved: Dana Potts and Shani Pynn. 

 

 

  

RMRU is a volunteer search and rescue team that covers Riverside County and assists other teams with 
search and rescue efforts in other counties. Each member purchases their own equipment and takes time 
off work, without compensation, to participate in search and rescue missions. Team equipment is purchased 
from contributions from the community. We are a non-profit organization and are funded by donations from 
people like you. 

      


